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2004 Chinese New Year Festival Ribbon Cut at the Beautiful China Photo Exhibit

Greater Memphis United Chinese Association (GMUCA) will cut the ribbon on 2004 Chinese New Year Festival by opening Beautiful China photo exhibit to public at 4:00 p.m. Jan. 10, 2003, in Memphis Shelby County Central Library. 

Mayor of Memphis, Dr. Willie W. Herenton, Shelby County officials, Chinese Embassy Representatives and Memphis Chinese community are expected to attend the ceremony. The ceremony will see Mayor Herenton  proclaim Chinese New Year Month in Memphis and GMUCA announce the start of 2004 Chinese New Year Festival in the Memphis area. 

The photo exhibit will remain open at regular library hours from Jan. 10 to Jan. 24. After Jan. 24, the exhibit will move to the Student Center of University of Memphis for the 2004 Chinese New Year Celebration program. 

Originally set to celebrate the 54th anniversary of the founding of the People’s Republic of China, the exhibit showcases China’s unique cultural traditions, diversified ethnic life and beautiful landscape.

Wang-Ying Glasgow, spokeswoman for the 2004 Chinese New Year Festival from GMUCA, predicts that people welcome such a photo exhibit in Memphis area.

“I believe these will be beautiful breathtaking photographs which portray the
beauty of China--its magical landscape, its fascinating people, and its intriguing places. For Memphians, this photo exhibit promises a vicarious trip to China; for Chinese in Memphis, it brings a taste of home.”


The 60 pieces of framed photos for the exhibit are provided by the Chinese Embassy in United States and shipped free by Fedex Express from Chicago to Memphis. After 2004 Chinese News Year Celebration, the exhibit will be displayed at Fedex World Headquarters for another two weeks. 
As part of a series of arts, music, dance, food, performance and variety show activities featured in the 2004 Chinese New Year Festival, the photo exhibit is a prologue to the 2004 New Year Celebration event on Jan. 24, 2004 at Rose Theater of University of Memphis. The epilogue of the Festival is the Monkey King show by Chinese movie cast of Journey to the West on Feb. 7, 2004.


For more information on the photo exhibit or the 2004 Chinese New Year Festival, please contact Wang-Ying Glasgow at glasgowwy@hotmail.com or Jin Yang at 1-800-95-GMUCA. 
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